
Date: March 18, 2022

To: Mark Maranto, Rosanne Williamson, Charles Johns, District 225 Board of Education

From: Justin Zummo, Mike Sinde, Dawn Hall

RE: SkillsUSA State Leadership & Skills Conference (SLSC), April 28th-30th, 2022

Dear Board of Education,

Below is a proposal for SkillsUSA State Leadership & Skills Conference (SLSC) in Peoria, IL.  This

year’s competition takes place April 28th-30th.  As the trip requires overnight travel, I am requesting

approval for SkillsUSA qualifying students and chaperones to attend the competition.

The SLSC is both a State Level Competition and a Conference.  Certain competitions do have

qualifying events where students either have to test or perform well enough to be invited to the SLSC.

Students who do well at the SLSC will then be given an opportunity to compete at the national level.

They offer professional development for both teachers and students during the competition, but we

have never looked into that as we found it more prudent to be watching and supporting our students.

SkillsUSA is offered across all of CTE although this year specifically only Technology Education

students were interested in attending.  Students are managed by their respective teachers and

departments between FCS, Business Ed, and Tech Ed.

The cost allocation worksheet is attached to this proposal.

COVID Mitigation: 1 student per bed; SLSC attendees are required to wear face masks at all times

with the exceptions of while actively eating or drinking, in private sleeping rooms.  Attendees are also

recommended to get vaccinated, test prior to travel, not attend SLSC if the test is positive, and socially

distance when possible.

Thank you for your time and consideration of this valuable experience for GBS SkillsUSA students.

Sincerely,

Justin Zummo

Materials Enclosed:

Field Trip Request for Overnight Trips, Cost Allocation Worksheet
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